From: ton_den.bi wie.com <ton.den.bi We.Com>

Sent: 06 December 2022 14:54

To: i om; Luyts Werner <Werner Luyts@u m>
Ce: Wouter Visser@rwe.com

Subject: Fluxys consultation 53

[EXTERMAL EMAIL] oo MOT cuick links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear readar

Hereby RWE Supply & Trading respends to the ‘proposal for the Transmission tanffs 2024-2027, consultation 59.
We welcome the invitation to react.

For us the proposal to 2nnul the discount for the OCUC product is very relevant.

‘We believe market parties should be entitled to annul a long term contract for a product that is essentially cancelled.

From the wording of section 4.1.1.2. we however understand Fluxys does not intend to grant capacity holders the option to cancel, instead it intends to charge market parties more: ‘the sum of the
tariffs of the underlying Entry and Exit service'.

This is completely unacceptable for RWE.

‘We feel Fluxys should at least offer to contract underlying services revenue-neutral to Fluxys and cost-neutral to capacity holders, both on a year-basis.

‘Wording in 4.1.1.2. [Fluxys Belgium can consider.....) does give a promize to the market but this is far too wesek.

We hope you will adjust the proposal for the transmission tariffs 2024-2027 taking this response intc consideration and are always open for a dislogue.
Pleasze send us a confirmation we responded to your consultation in time.
Regards

Ton
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